
 

VILLAGE OF OTISVILLE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Village of Otisville Planning Commission will be conducting a public hearing on Monday, 

November 28, 2011 for the purpose of allowing public comment on proposed amendments to 

the Village Zoning Ordinances.  The hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. at the Village Offices 

located at 300 East Street, Otisville, MI  48463. 

 

A draft of the proposed amendments and Zoning Ordinances will be available for public review 

at the village office during normal office hours.  For more information, call the village offices at 

810-631-4680. 

 

Robert R. Jennings 
Zoning Administrator 

 


